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There are already feasibility studies regarding nuclear energy generation and 

Oregonians do not require a study by a university that has a clear conflict of interest. I 

oppose this bias feasibility study on nuclear energy generation. Do not waste 

Oregon's tax dollars on this nuclear energy generation feasibility study. 


